
 

  

 

Improvements are coming to Southview Park 

 
Effective July 2024  

  
The City of Vaughan is making upgrades to the existing tennis courts at Southview Park (1 
Southview Dr.). Work includes reconstructing the existing courts with pickleball overlays, new 
court lighting, shade structure painting, and new benches and tables. 
 
Work will begin by the end of July and is expected to be completed by the end of spring 2025. To 
safely complete the work, portions of the park will be closed throughout construction. Signs and 
barriers will be in place to guide visitors. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

If you have any questions, contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. For inquiries after-hours, 
call the dispatch officer at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 


